“COMMUNITY SHOP PROJECT FOR OAKLEY UPDATE”

Following on from the successful public consultation last year, a steering group has now been formed and is working towards delivering the project. 
The names of those who volunteered to help in other ways (thank you to the many of you who did) have been noted and people will be contacted as and when their help is needed. The steering group held its first meeting this month and members are now undertaking various research and due diligence tasks to inform the design of the proposed shop. 
We hope to be able to provide further announcements and some details of the proposals for public comment in the New Year so watch this space! In the meantime if you have any questions about the project please contact oakleyparishcouncil@yahoo.co.uk


James Smith – Oakley Parish Councillor
